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Tuesday 26th September 
 

Harvest 2023 
Monday 2nd October 

Dear Parents, 
 
I’m delighted to share with you, this year’s Harvest Service on Monday 2nd October. In 
line with our school values our theme will be Compassion. Dave, from Eastleigh Basic 
Banks, will be supporting me in leading the service with some children taking part in 
certain aspects. As a school we shall make an offering for those less fortunate than 
ourselves. 
 
As in previous years, the school would welcome an offering of tins or packets of food to 
be donated to the Basics Food Bank in Eastleigh. The item needs to be something the 
children can carry easily to the hall. Gifts of food should be brought into classrooms from 
Monday 2nd October to Friday 6th October. Our offerings will be taken from the 
classrooms and displayed in the hall. 
 
Basic Banks really appreciate any donations, but are especially in need of the following 
items: 

• Tinned meat meals 
• Tinned cold meats (ham, corned beef, Spam etc) 
• Instant meals (Pot Noodles, Pasta sauces etc) 
• Tinned fish (tuna, sardines, mackerel etc) 
• Tinned vegetables 
• Tinned potatoes 
• Tinned spaghetti 
• Kidney beans 
• Long grain rice (traditional and microwave) 
• Tinned fruit (peaches, fruit salad, grapefruit etc) 
• Desserts (rice pudding, custard, Angel Delight, sponge puddings, jelly etc) 
• Spreads (jam, marmalade, peanut butter, honey etc) 
• Sugar 
• Porridge 
• Coffee 
• Biscuits 
• Squash 
• Shampoo 
• Shower gel 



 

                                       

• Toilet rolls 
• Deodorant 
• Toothpaste 
• Toothbrushes 
• Washing up liquid 

 

Prior to our Service, the children will be learning about Eastleigh Basic Banks and the 
vital work they do to help people in our community.  
   
Yours sincerely and with best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mrs Hannah Beckett 
Headteacher 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

                                       

 
 
 
 
  


